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I have previously made a submission to this Inquiry, it is recorded as No30.

Several events have encouraged me to make a very short submission which I apologise for
being late.
1 the Bluescope profit announcement,and,
2 a decision of the Fair Work Commission in relation to a change that Bluescope was
seeking to implement.

I have reached a concluded view that Bluescope should not receive any concessions. They
have demonstrated that they can manage the entity.

They have also demonstrated that they are poor manager of their workforce. In a recent
decision of the Fair Work Commission they were criticised for a lack of consultation

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/pdf/2017fwc335.pdf
 

 
I have no confidence that Bluescope has this under control.
 
There should not be any concessions or suggestions for concessions from this inquiry!
 
Peter Corkish B.Sc (Hons), LLB (Hons) MBA
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